BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

A special meeting of the Board of Supervisors of Upper Macungie Township was held on October 30, 2018, at 6:00 PM, in the Municipal Building at 8330 Schantz Road, Breinigsville, PA 18031. Those present were Chairman, James M. Brunell; Vice-Chairman, John P. "Sean" Gill; Supervisor, Kathy A. Rader; Township Manager, Robert R. Ibach; Assistant Township Secretary, Cindy Yaskowski; Finance Director, Bruce Koller.

Chairman Brunell opened the meeting and asked all present to join him in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag of the United States of America.

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss issues relating to the 2019 Township Budget and any other business that may come before the Board; and, to take any necessary action, if appropriate.

MOTIONS

None.

PROPOSED 2019 TOWNSHIP BUDGET

Manager Ibach and Director Koller presented the proposed 2019 Township Budget. The Board reviewed and discussed the proposed budgets for all the Funds.

MOTIONS

Tilghman Street Widening – After much discussion, Chairman Brunell made a motion, seconded by VP Gill and unanimous, to table the Tilghman Street Widening project and remove from the proposed 2019 Budget.

Manager Ibach will research alternatives to widening Tilghman Street.

Public Comment:

Peg Konnick (10543 Schantz Rd) – expressed her appreciation that the Supervisors plan for the future while reviewing the Budget.

Upon a motion by Chairman Brunell, seconded by VP Gill and unanimous, the meeting is adjourned at 7:48 PM.

